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Title:
Creation of a Committee - Safety of Third Party Delivery Services (TPDS)

Recommended Solution: The Conference recommends...:
that a Third Party Delivery Service (TPDS) Committee be formed to explore the food safety ramifications of third party services delivering restaurant food to consumers. Committee charges will include, but not be limited to:
1. Establishing minimum guidelines for the safe delivery of food by TPDS entities.
2. Recommending a food safety training curriculum for the TPDS.
3. Developing chain-of-custody records from the restaurant to the TPDS.
4. Reporting its finding and recommendations back to the Conference at the 2020 Biennial Meeting.
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